
DATE 

10 30 2020 

SUBJECT 

Short Term 

Confidentiality Letter 

Bose Corporation 

Corporate Office 

The Mountain 
Framingham, MA 01701-9168 

us 

+ 1 508 879 7330

bose.com 

To: Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

PRODUCT ASSURANCE ENGINEERING 

Subject: Short Term Confidentiality Request for FCC ID: A94109R and A94109L 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, and to avoid premature release of sensitive 
information prior to marketing or release of the product to the public, the applicant requests the 
following documents contained in this certification application be temporarily withheld from public 
disclosure until 1 January, 2021. 

User Manual 
Internal Photos 
External Photos
Test Setup photos 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released 
to the public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and 
provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 

Sincerely, 

Client Signature: 

AfJ_;J, 
Client's name & title: Mark Hetherman, EMC Department Manager 
Contact information/ address: Mark Hetherman@Bose.com, 
1 New York Ave., Framingham, MA 01701 




